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Tuesday, October 18, 10 am – 2 pm 

HIKE, FISH AND LUNCH AT GAREY PARK 

Hey N48ers! Join your neighbors at 

Georgetown's Garey Park on Tuesday, 

October 18th. We will meet at the 

park at 10:00 a.m. There is a small entry 

fee of $1 per person for Sun City 

residents. Please use the parking lot just 

past the ponds, in the northeast corner 

of the lot so we can have an area to sit 

and enjoy our lunches. There are 

scattered picnic tables throughout the 

park if you choose to eat elsewhere. 

During our visit, you will have the option to hike, fish, or just join your neighbors for 

lunch. The park has nine trails, with the majority of them being easy to moderate, with 

distances from 0.22 miles to 2.3 miles. As you enter the park, ask for a Trail Map, as it 

has important information on the trails as well as points of interest. Be sure to wear 

comfortable walking shoes and bring water! 

Garey Park has two stocked fishing ponds for catch-and-release fishing. The ponds are 

stocked with bass, catfish, and sunfish. You are welcome to fish before, during, or after 

our group hikes. Please bring your fishing equipment; however, Boyd will bring extra 

equipment (rods, reels, and tackle) for those in need. Everyone should bring their own 
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sack lunch and drinks. Please bring chairs (and a table if desired) since we will be eating 

close to where we are parked. We will eat at approximately noon. There are also 

restrooms near where we are dining. 

Please register online by Saturday, October 15th so we know how many people to 

expect. If you would like to carpool, check the registration list online to contact others 

about riding together. Hope to see you there! If you have any questions, please contact 

Boyd Chessman at bnchessman@att.net. Garey Park address is 6450 FM 2243, 

Georgetown, 78628. 512-930-6800 

Saturday, October 22, 5:00 pm   

N48 Italian Dinner Night   

Mamma Mia e Italiano! 

National Pasta Day is celebrated in October. What 

better way to celebrate, than by cooking and sharing 

your favorite Italian dish! Gather with your N48 

neighbors on Saturday, October 22nd at 5:00 pm in 

the Lone Star Room at the Retreat. We will have 

Italian ambiance, music, fantastic food, and entertainment. See the website for more 

details and to register. 

There is a two-phase registration process as follows:  First, register your attendance on 

the website in the usual manner; deadline is Friday, October 14th to allow for meal 

planning.  

Second, send an email to Nancy Chessman (nancychessman@yahoo.com) to inform her 

of the dish you plan to bring.  Note:  Once we know what dish registrants are bringing, 

Nancy may contact some of you a few days ahead and request a change so we have a 

nice balance of foods!  Remember to BYOB.  We hope to have a great turnout for our 

Italian night event!  The contact person for this event is Nancy Chessman 

(nancychessman@yahoo.com or 920-858-2475) or Rebecca Moore 

(catchmoobear2@gmail.com or 832-525-9170). 

mailto:bnchessman@att.net
mailto:nancychessman@yahoo.com
mailto:nancychessman@yahoo.com
mailto:catchmoobear2@gmail.com
https://www.sctexas.org/club/page_navig.asp?CLNK=1&APC=VIEW_CLUBCALEVENT&GRP=26382&NS=MEMFAC&MFID=27999&MFCODE=NBHD_48&CID=4527101
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Sit and Sip Sundays at Seven, 

October 2, 7:00 pm 

Hey everyone!! Come out and join your 

neighbors for our "Sit & Sip on Sundays at 

Seven" (7:00 pm) quarterly gathering. 

Bring your lawn chair and your favorite 

drink! You can re-connect with long-time 

neighbors, and, hopefully, meet some new 

ones! The next "Sit & Sip" is October 2nd in 

the San Jacinto Creek Cove Cul-de-Sac at 7:00pm. If weather is inclement, event is 

cancelled. 

 

 

 

Sunday, October 9, 5:00 pm 

Cul-de-Sac Party – The upcoming party will take place in the San Jacinto Creek Cove 

cul-de-sac on Sunday, October 9th at 5:00 pm for our N48 monthly social time. Thank 

you, Tom Newton, and Block 9 for hosting! Bring a snack to share, and something to 

drink. See you there! 

 
 

 
 

 

https://www.sctexas.org/club/page_navig.asp?CLNK=1&APC=VIEW_CLUBCALEVENT&GRP=26382&NS=MEMFAC&MFID=27999&MFCODE=NBHD_48&CID=4375737
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Wednesday, October 12, 11:30 am  

Men’s Lunch - The next Men’s lunch will be on 

Wednesday, October 12th at BJ’s Brewhouse on I-

35 in the Outlet Mall. The address is 4201 N IH 35, 

Round Rock 78664. Join your friends at 11:30 and 

perhaps invite a new neighbor. We’ll see you 

there! Please make a reservation on the website by Sunday, October 9th so we know 

you are coming. If you have questions, please call Mary Ann Kenney, 317-674-2800. 

 

 

 

Thursday, October 13, 11:30 am 
Ladies’ Lunch - The October N48 Ladies’ Lunch 

will be on Thursday, October 13th at BJ’s Brewhouse 

on I-35 in the Outlet Mall. Actual address is 4201 N 

IH 35, Round Rock 78664. Join us at 11:30 for great 

food and catching up with neighbors. Please make a reservation on the website by 

Sunday, October 9th so we know you are coming. If you have questions, please call 

Mary Ann Kenney, 317-674-2800. 

 

Thursday, October 20, 4 - 6 pm   
Men’s Happy Hour – Come join the Men of N48 for a 

Happy Hour on Thursday, October 20th, from 4:00 to 6:00 pm 
at the home of Tom Hartmann, 206 Coffee Mill Creek. Please 
bring a beverage of your choice and an appetizer to share. No 
registration needed. Hope to see you there! 

 

Wednesday, October 26, 4 - 6 pm 

Ladies’ Happy Hour - Come join the Ladies of N48 for a 

Happy Hour on Wednesday, October 26th from 4:00 - 6:00 

pm at the home of Fran Jones, 103 Coffee Mill Creek. 

Please bring a beverage of your choice and an appetizer to 

share. No registration needed, just come! 
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From Our Sunshine Representative 
Hello N48 Friends,  
My name is Judie Ard and I live at 301 Martin Creek Lane. My e-mail address is 
judithard@hotmail.com. I am the neighborhood Sunshine Representative. I write a 
personal note to our friends who have a challenge: surgery, illness, injury or death in 
their family. When our “hood” opened, the Block Captains were the ones I depended 
on to inform me of those needing a card or note. Now I am asking friends and 
neighbors to please inform me. This will be a more efficient process. Just drop me an 
email at the address above. I am also serving as the Co-chair of our Social Committee. 
These are two separate responsibilities. 
Thank you, Judie 
 

 

 

 

 
 

Holiday Party ‘Save the Date’!  
 
Mark your calendars now! Saturday, December 3rd is the date! Please join 
Neighborhood 48 and Neighborhoods 9 & 57 for a Holiday Celebration! The Dinner 
Dance, at the Social Center Ballroom, will feature a catered dinner and the Mark 
Chesley band for dancing. Keep watching for more information as plans move right 
along. The website will have the most up-to-date information. 
 
 

 

 

mailto:judithard@hotmail.com
https://www.sctexas.org/club/page_navig.asp?CLNK=1&APC=VIEW_CLUBCALEVENT&GRP=26382&NS=MEMFAC&MFID=27999&MFCODE=NBHD_48&CID=4540924
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N48 Cul de Sac Parties 
Date Block Start Time Location 

January 9 Cheryl McDonald (3) 6:00 pm CC Georgetown/Florence 

March 13 Char Wehner (5) 5:00 pm CMC Cul de Sac 

April 24 Boyd Chessman (4) 5:00 pm CMC Cul de Sac 

May 30 Memorial Day Party 5:00 pm Cowan Pavilion 

June 12 Debby James (2) 6:00 pm CC Georgetown/Florence 

July 10 Belen Nobert (8) 6:00 pm CC Georgetown/Florence 

August 21 Judy Hofer (7) 6:00 pm CC Georgetown/Florence 

September 18 Jim Burrell (1) 5:00 pm Cowan Pavilion 

October 9 Tom Newton (9) 5:00 pm SJC Cul de Sac 

November 6 Bruce Bateman (6) 5:00 pm CCC Cul de Sac 

 

 

 

A Great Household Tip from Dave Rowland 

 Does your under-cabinet lighting generate a lot of heat? If so, you can replace the 
Halogen light bulbs with LED bulbs!  Below is a photo of both bulbs. 

Dave says their home has under-cabinet lighting 
fixtures with 1-3 bulbs in each fixture.  When he 
and Denise moved in, they found the wall cabinet 
bottom surface was very hot just above the light 
fixture.  He found the fixtures had G9 Type 
Halogen bulbs that consume a lot of energy and 
generate significant heat.  He found a G9 LED 
bulb to replace these bulbs. He purchased the 
replacement bulbs on Amazon for less than 
$20.00.  Questions? Dave can be reached at 737-
240-0444. 
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Sun City Street Maintenance Starts Monday, Sept. 26 

 (Excerpted from the CA Communicator Weekly Bulletin of September 23rd, 2022) 
 
The City of Georgetown will start street maintenance in Neighborhoods 48-59 and 64 
on Monday, Sept. 26. The production schedule is weather-dependent, and if there are 
delays, the city will update the community. If rain occurs on roads scheduled for that 
day, then that road will be pushed to the end of the schedule. (I am not including the 
map link, which was hard to read, but Martin Creek from Pedernales through 
Copperas Creek Cove is scheduled for Wednesday, October 5th, and the very end of 

Martin Creek and all of Coffee Mill Creek is scheduled on 
Thursday, October 6th.) 
  
All street closures will be from 8 a.m. to 6 p.m. During this 
time, all vehicular access (cars and golf carts), including 
street parking, will be prohibited on streets where 
maintenance work is being performed. Move vehicles to 
open streets on the day your street will be undergoing the 
sealant application.  
 


